
 

 

 

December 15th, 2017 

  

 

 

Happy Holiday Dinner  

 

 

 

Santa Visit 

 

 

 

 

January 19th—TBD 

General Meeting Dinner 

General Meeting 

Meeting Agenda 
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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

Next General Meeting 

 
 December Birthdays 

 
 Jeanne Gordon 10 

Rob Selk 10 

Dan Scott 11 

Charlie Flaming 12 

Linda Schrader 12 

Florence Yanick 13 

Rick Shelton 16 

John Blanchard 21 

Lorrie Walker 27 

Happy Holiday fellow members 
 
Wow, another year coming to an end, and a new year right around the 
corner. Before this one is over, I just want to thank all of you for a very 
fun one.  
 
To finish off 2017, we have a special treat this month. Once again, Bob 
and Linda Schrader are hosting Christmas dinner at our next meeting on 
Dec.15th at the Masonic Hall. They will be cooking up some delicious 
prime rib with all the fixings. (Cost $25 per person) Santa will be present. 
As usual we will have a gift exchange. If you would like to participate in 
the exchange, bring a $20 gift to give. If you have a child, bring a gift for 
them. This is the time of the year the club gives a cash donation to 
Westside Babies and West Seattle Food Bank. If you would like to con-
tribute, this is the time to bring nonperishable food, diapers, checks, etc. 
Anything will be greatly appreciated. 
 
I am really looking forward to another exciting year of fun with all of you. 
I'm honored to be your Commodore and am very grateful to have all the 
wonderful support behind me. 
 
See Ya Friday 
Commodore Mike LeSieur  
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Vice Commodore’s Report 

Ahoy Fellow Members - Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 
November - BIG Thanks again for the wonderful Thanksgiving dinner; it was a great turnout-54 members- 
Thanks Tony, Julz, and Vince for hosting this dinner; really appreciate your support!  
  
  In December we will be having our annual Christmas meeting on the 15th of December. This will be a great 
meeting as Bob and Linda Schrader are again offering to host the dinner, yummy Prime Rib, twice bake pota-
toes, Caesar salad. rolls and dessert (25.00 per person) - so please make sure to RSVP let us know if you 
are coming, plus the phone tree will be calling - so that will help make sure we have enough food with a good 
head count! Also remember Santa will be here at our meeting so save the date - the gift exchange will be the 
same as its been in years past ($20.00) - Men bring a gift for a man, women bring a gift for a woman, 
and children should have a gift provided by their parent. If you want a gift from Santa, make sure you bring 
one to put under the tree. Also if you wear a Ugly Christmas sweater or a Nice Christmas sweater you will get 
5 raffle tickets!!  We will also be doing our food drive and collecting diapers for WestSide Baby - thank you for 
all your support! 
  
January will be a busy month as there will be a general meeting on January 19th which will be our annual 
crab feed, unless crab is not plentiful. Again, I will be sending out more information on the price as it gets 
closer to the event. Also, January is the annual Boat Show January 26th – February 3rd.  We will have a boat 
show dinner most likely on February 3rd, location TBD. -  stay tuned for more to come.   Last but not lease - if 
you would like to sponsor a dinner - let me know - we have a couple months open March - birthday dinner for 
the club, and April. - open house dinner for the club - thanks ;) 
 
Looking forward to another great year! We will have a full general meeting schedule and will be getting back 
to more social events. Maybe think about some of the stuff we use to do like silent Auction, rummage sale, 
etc... 
 
Always your   WSYC - Vice Commodore - Doreen Rupprecht     
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Rear Commodore’s Report  

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 

Hello from the  Rear Commodore:      

         

We had two boats for the Thanksgiving cruise to Bell Harbor, Mark and Julie, Don 

and Mary Ann attended. They had good weather and said that they had fun.  

         

Dec. 2017         

No cruises are planed for the month. Sometimes we have done a Christmas cruise to check 

out the lights for the holidays ! If anyone would like to do this please let me know. 

         

Jan 2018 - No cruise planed.        

         

Feb. 2018        

The Sweetheart cruise is up next in Febuary. The date for this cruise is 9th and the 10th. 

Please sign up at the Christmas dinner, we will have the sign up sheet at the enterance 

door as you arrive. The place we will go to is " Silver Reef Hotel Casino and Spa" in Ferndale. 

Wash. As of now we have 7 couples so far. I hope to have 10 or more couples to go as I can  

negotiate a better price per room for us as a group. Right now it will be $129.00 per room. 

If I can get 12 or more couples we can do a catered dinner with our own banquet room. 

The banquet room is free for the entire day if we have a catered dinner there. Also the casino 

will provide us with a no host bar.      

         

         

Hope to see eveyone at the Christmas Dinner on 12-15-
2017.    

         

Rear Commodore:        

Neal Duett        
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WSYC Officers 

 

Don’t forget to pay you WSYC dues!!!!!!! 
$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$$ 

 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2017 thru Oct 2018  

Commodore:  Advertising:   Anchorline:   

Mike Leseiur  (206) 235-4794 Bob Schrader 
Dee Selk  
(dselk46@comcast.net) 

        

Vice-Commodore:  Cruise Captain:   IOBG:    

Doreen Rupprecht  (425) 876-5604 TBD per cruise  Lani Lightle   

        

Rear-Commodore:  Meeting Host Coordinators:  Membership:  

Neal Duett  (425) 228-1157 Kate & Chuck Deaver Rob Ponselle  

        

Purser:   Phone Committee:  Photographer:   

Robert Selk  (206) 715-4191  Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur TBD   

        

Yeoman:  Publicity Committee:  Reciprocals:   

Maria Gonzales  (206) 516-9067 TBD   Rod Rupprecht (425) 533-3172 

        

Past Commodore: Ship Store:   Sunshine Committee:  

Don Lobdell  (425) 417-3020 Dori Schnelz   Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

        

Two Year Board:  Webmaster:      

Mark Clinton Lacey Ethier      

Rob Ponselle       

Susan Ponselle       

        

One Year Board:        

Julie Baker       

Chuck Deaver       

Jim Schnelz       



Special Invitation 
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